
Assayers Foundation of British Columbia 

 
 
Company X 
 
Dear Y, 
 
On behalf of the Certified Assayers Foundation of British Columbia, I write to ask for your support 
for the Certified Assayers program. The program provides training, examination and Government 
of BC certification for Assayers to ensure that Assayers practicing in BC meet the competency 
requirements of the mining and securities industries. Each year, the Foundation awards 
scholarships to graduates of the BCIT Assayers Certification Training Program and to an Assayer 
trainee working in a commercial laboratory to promote and encourage people to join the Assaying 
profession. Furthermore, the Foundation provides critical funding for the BC Assayer Certification 
Program’s board of examiners. Over the years, Assayers certified under this program have been 
working in the mining industries throughout the province of British Columbia, as well as in other 
jurisdictions, providing high quality assaying services. The program was originally established in 
1895 by the Government of BC. In 1997, the administration and funding of the program shifted 
from the government of BC to a partnership of Industry, Academia and Government. This 
program helps to ensure a thriving mineral assaying industry in Canada, and your sponsorship 
helps to maintain the strength of this industry.   
 
As a gesture of our appreciation, logos of our corporate sponsors appear on the BC Assayer 
website (www.bcassayers.com).  Sponsorship is available at different levels.  
 
Diamond >$10,000 
Platinum $10,000 
Gold $5,000 
Silver $2,000 
Bronze $1,000 
 
Visitors to this website can click on the sponsor’s logo and be linked directly to the sponsor’s 
website. This is a very good opportunity for promoting your company and networking with the 
Certified Assayers who most often are the decision makers in chemical supplies and instrument 
purchases for their laboratories. 
 
If you are interested in being a sponsor for the Certified Assayers Foundation of British Columbia, 
please contact the Foundation’s treasurer, John Gravel, at john.gravel@bcassayer.com. In your 
email, please kindly state the level of support your company would like to contribute, your contact 
name and address, so that John can send you an invoice.  
 
Once again, on behalf of the Certified Assayers Foundation of British Columbia thank you for your 
support.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Alice Pang 
Chair, Certified Assayers Foundation of BC 


